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Purpose/Objective  
Oregon Department of Land Conservation and Development staff will provide MPAC with an update 
on recent changes to state law (HB 2001, 2023 session) that guide housing planning. Metro 
Planning, Development, and Research staff will also be available to answer questions about how 
this new law interacts with housing planning in the Metro region. 
 
 
Outcome  
MPAC members have an opportunity to deepen their understanding of the Oregon Housing Needs 
Analysis (OHNA) and how it will be implemented. 
 
 
What has changed since MPAC last considered this issue/item? 
HB 2001 (2023 session) has been signed into law and will result in changes to how the state, Metro, 
and local jurisdictions undertake planning for housing. 
 
 
What packet material do you plan to include?  
Graphic summary of OHNA 
Section by section summary of HB 2001 (2023 session) 
 
 
 

Agenda Item Title: Oregon Housing Needs Analysis 

Presenters: Sean Edging, Housing Planner, OR Department of Land Conservation and Development 

Ted Reid, Principal Regional Planner, Metro (not presenting, but available for 
questions about implementation in the Metro region) 

Contact for this worksheet/presentation: Ted Reid, ted.reid@oregonmetro.gov 
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